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So you are interested in Envirothon? [image: image2.png]



We’d love to have you!

Here’s a little bit about the club... 
· We meet about once a month.

· We have at least one, hopefully two competitions a year- we miss school most or all of those two days.

· We usually have one or two fundraisers a year selling candy or otherwise.

· We learn about 5 major categories of environmental concern:

1) Aquatics – dealing with water quality and the living things found in it.

2) Forestry – health and dynamics of forests

3) Current Environmental Issues – Explores current events and impending environmental issues affecting NC

4) Soils – soil types, what they mean, and how they can affect us in how we use the land.
5) Wildlife – the animals we have here in NC. 
· Each category requires the attempted memorization of approximately 100 pages of text.

· Each individual is only responsible for one of the 5 categories.

· The Regional competition is in New Bern in March on a Tuesday.

· At competitions, tests are taken by entire group of 5 individuals all at the same time.
· If our performance is high enough, we will be asked to compete in a 2nd event on the state level.

· State competition is in Burlington, NC toward the end of April on a Friday AND Saturday where we get to CAMP for one night before competing (lots of fun)!

· Looks GREAT on a college application.
· We need students who are reliable and academically capable.

· Are you still interested?  Come back and see me and we’ll get you signed up!

- Mr. Terzian, Rm. 122, Hoggard High School
